
What’s Happening at FFPC
Be sure to visit the sign-up table before you leave on Sunday mornings! There are many 
opportunities to volunteer and serve. 

Closed Captions during worship are available on the TV located in the Sanctuary
Annex. Please see Mike Cupp or Kelly Sunman-Davis with questions.
 
Do you use the T Coil hearing loop? If you are having trouble with the system, please 
info Mike Cupp.
 
Story Time in Fellowship Hall!  The Library Committee is hosting story time the 2nd 
Sunday of each month after worship in Fellowship Hall. Children, youth and adults are in-
vited to hear and discuss a story of the month and check out books from the library! Folks 
interested in being a reader are asked to see Jenn Wenzel.
 
Children’s Sunday School and Worship Information 
Class begins at 10AM and children return to worship after the sermon where they are 
welcome to either sit with their parents or with Miss Tina. If you have any questions or 
concerns, please contact Tina Ritchie

Youth Group Schedule
February
Sun, 23, 4-6PM: Youth Group

March
Sun 9, 4-6PM: Youth Group
*Sat 22, 9AM-12PM: Food Bank of Eastern Michigan

THANK YOU Congregation!
Youth Group raised $704.69 for youth scholarships from the Fudgeraiser.
We also collected 57 food items for the Center of Hope and $452 to purchase grocery gift 
cards for Samaritas families. Your generosity makes a world of difference in the lives of 
many. 

Sign -Up In Fellowship Hall!



Lenten Simple Meals  - Lead Us Not into Temptation 
Thursday Evenings, March 13 - April 10, 5:30pm-7:00pm 
This Lenten season we will be studying the Gospel selections of the Lectionary.  Each scripture 
passage reveals a Story that presents a temptation to the characters.  We will be looking at these 
passages, asking ourselves how we might be vulnerable to these pernicious temptations and 
how we might turn and live more faithfully together as God’s people.

Sunday Evening Bible Study - The Book of Daniel 
Sunday Evenings from 5 - 6:30PM 
Led by Larry Zimbler, this class meets in the conference room at 4square Tax & Accounting. 
Bring your Bible and an open mind. Please see Rabbi Larry for more information. 

Tuesday Morning Bible Study 
Tuesday mornings at 11am in the Conference Room. 
During the Month of February, we will be looking at a book entitled, “Misreading Scripture 
with Western Eyes: Removing Cultural Blindness to better understand the Bible.”
We will be studies specific bible passages and exploring different ways of interpreting them  
according to our cultural understandings.  More often than not, western cultures tend to mis-
read the text due to differences in culture. Come join and see scripture in a new way!
 
Women’s Studies - Wednesday morning or Thursday evening
Get Out of Your Head by Jennie Allen

Wednesday mornings, through - February 26 from 10am - NOON
This class meets in Fellowship Hall and is facilitated by Tina Ritchie
OR
Thursday evenings, through - February 27 from 6:30 - 8:30PM 
This class meets via zoom and is facilitated by Dee Dee Ainsworth

Refugee Welcome Information: Our Refugee Welcome Team working hard to meet the needs 
of our new families. We are now offering English as a second language classes to newly arrived 
adults. Our classes take place on Tuesday evenings from 6:30 to 8:00 p.m. in Flint. We would 
love to have a few dedicated volunteers to assist during class. No teaching experience is neces-
sary. Please contact Sarah Martin-Fanone or Brian Lewis if you are interested.

We have nearly emptied our storage room in our efforts to outfit the apartments for our recent 
arrivals and in need of the following items: 
 
Twin and full size sheets 
Twin and full size comforters 
Kitchen towels 
Bath towels 
Sets of silverware 
Kitchen utensils

Food Bank of Eastern Michigan Volunteer Opportunity - join us in Saturday, March 
22nd, 9am until noon as we sorting and box food for distribution. Our local food bank is an 
award-winning food bank that serves a network of nearly 600 hunger relief partners in 22 
counties.  They depend on local volunteers to help; and these are always fun, productive events.  
Sign up in fellowship hall. 


